
Dear participant, 
 
Thank you for registering to attend and presenting a poster at the ABAC Workshop on July 17, 
2013. We are excited about the symposium this year and look forward to your poster 
presentation. 
 
Please visit http://csrc.nist.gov/groups/SNS/rbac/poster-specs.pdf for detailed information. 
Submit the following three items to Lisa Garlena lgarlena@umd.edu, by close of business on 
July 12, 2013. The specifications for your poster are provided in the attached document. 
 
Send:  Poster title, your name and the name(s) of all co-authors. Underline the name of the 
registrant who is presenting the poster. e.g. 
Lisa Garlena, John Doe, Jim Watson, Charles Darwin. 
 
After receipt of abstracts, each poster will be assigned a number in advance and sent to 
participants so that you know where to place your poster. 
 
Thank you again for your participation. 
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